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Chad Meyerhoffer        May 9, 2013 

Weber County Engineering Dept. 

 

RE:  Engineer Review for M&M Storage 4-22-2013 

 

 

 

Dear Chad: 

 

The following items address your concerns for your engineering review dated 4-22-13: 

 

There is an existing storm drainage system which will now tie into the Pleasant View line 

as shown on the Overall Utility Plan.  Detention/retention does not exist on this site. 

 

No new construction of buildings – access/easements for North View Holding/Pleasant 

View City are only proposed. 

 

A SWPPP has been prepared for the Professional Building to the south, which 

encompasses the development (i.e. access drive and sewer/storm drain connection to 

service North View Holdings) in the M&M Storage Site.  No new construction is 

proposed to service the M&M Storage Site. 

 

Please let us know of any other concerns you may have regarding this project: 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Chris w Thurgood 

on behalf of Paul Mackley 

 


